
 

Our first 

car show of the 

season was the Mus-

tang Round Up that was 

held at the Museum of Trans-

portation on April 5th.  Al-

though a Mustang event, the good 

folks with the Mustang Club of St. 

Louis invited all of our club mem-

bers cars and trucks.  

 As in the past our turnout was 

large with about twenty members in 

attendance. On that day, the family of 

Stan Musial was at the park to donate 

Stan’s Cadillac to the automotive 

collection.   

 The cool crisp morning 

turned into a great day and a 

great way to get our club cars 

and trucks out for the first 

time. 

 

 

 

 

 


